
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

January 5, 2021 

 

 

      

Re:  DG 20-105, Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities 

Request for Change in Rates 

Rescheduling January 6, 2021 Technical Session 

 

To the Parties: 

 

On January 4, 2021, Commission Staff (Staff), with the concurrence of Liberty Utilities 

(EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities (Liberty) and the Office of the Consumer 

Advocate, filed a letter requesting the Commission to reschedule the January 6, 2021 technical session 

to January 13, 2021, at 10:00 a.m.  Staff stated that rescheduling the technical session would allow it 

to review the responses filed by Liberty on January 4, 2021 to Staff’s Fourth Set of Data Requests 

prior to the technical session, but it would not affect the remainder of the current procedural schedule. 

 

Accordingly, the Commission has rescheduled the January 6, 2021 Technical Session on 

Supplemental Filing to January 13, 2021, at 10:00 a.m.  The remainder of the revised procedural 

schedule approved by secretarial letter dated December 10, 2020 shall remain in effect. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 
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